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Meriden Quarry, Cornets End Lane, Meriden 

In-Vessel Composting Facility, Biomass CHP and Waste Water Treatment Plant 

Sycamore Planning Ltd will be hosting two public drop-in events to present their plans to develop an 

In-Vessel Composting Facility alongside the existing Biomass CHP and Waste Water Treatment Plant 

at Meriden Quarry.  

In March 2016, Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council granted planning permission for the 

construction of an In-Vessel Composting Facility, Biomass CHP and Waste Water Treatment Plant on 

land at Meriden Quarry. Construction of the Biomass CHP and Waste Water Treatment Plant 

commenced in September 2016 and is due to be completed in spring 2019.  

The public drop-in events will be held over two days at The Pavilion, Meriden Sports Park, Meriden on 

Monday 26th November and Wednesday 28th November between 6-8pm. The latest plans will be 

displayed and a number of staff will be on hand to answer questions.   

Sycamore Planning Ltd will be submitting a planning application to Solihull Metropolitan Borough 

Council which seeks to make design and operational alterations to the plans which were approved in 

March 2016.  

 

  


